
Town of LaGrange Special Meeting Minutes 

Saturday, 16 March 2024 

Annual Road Tour 

 
 
A meeting was held on Saturday, 16 March 2024 beginning at the Town 
Shop at 8am.  Those present were Brendan Smith, Kyle Gibbons, Loren 
Schleusener, and Cody Schaub.  Over the next four hours, all Town roads 
were driven with the following assessments made: 
   
2024 Priorities: 

• The portion of England South of Highway G and the portion of Embay 
East of Hwy 12 will be handled by 2024 TRIP grants with significant 
additional Town funds added 

• The far end of Flock should have base added then that portion should 
be double chip sealed with the remainder of the road single chip 
sealed 

• Ensign should be double chip sealed 

• Arrow signs should be added to Dogwood to cover 90 degree turns 

• Any leftover road maintenance money should be put towards right of 
way clearance for Flint 

 
2025 Priorities: 

• Potentially our Formica/Estate/Essex ARIP 

• Emerson TRIP for North half 
 
2026 Priorities: 

• Putters Ridge add base and double chip seal 
 
 
 

  


